
Exhibit Y 
BALTIMORE COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

 
 
DATE:   July 14, 2009 
 
TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 
FROM:  Dr. Joe Hairston, Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT: REPORT ON PROPOSED PRIVATELY FUNDED CAPITAL 

PROJECT – SIGNAGE FOR RED HOUSE RUN ELEMENTARY 
SCHOOL 

 
ORIGINATOR: Verletta White, Assistant Superintendent, Northeast Area 
 
RESOURCE 
PERSON(S): Drue Whitney, Principal, Red House Run Elementary School 
 

 
 

RECOMMENDATION  
 

That the Board of Education reviews and approves the purchase of a new 
sign for Red House Run Elementary School that is being privately funded.  
This is the first reading. 
 

 
Red House Run Elementary School's current sign is 41 years old. It is outdated and partially  
non-operational. The Rosedale Recreation Council has offered to purchase a new sign with the 
stipulation that one half be paid back by the school's PTA and that space would be available to 
promote Recreation Council programs. This is the first reading. 
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